

STATE OF NEW JERSEY

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
P.O. BOX OO1
TRENTON
O8625
(609) 292-6000

PHILIP D. MURPHY
GOVERNOR

July 16, 2021

Dear Friends,

It is my pleasure to extend greetings to all those gathered to celebrate the inaugural Space for Her Women's Conference hosted by the Living Well 4 Life Foundation.

Every woman should be granted the opportunity and ability to rise above her current situation, and the Space for Her Conference is committed to providing the financial, physical, mental and spiritual empowerment that is needed to get there. Through this event, over 600 women from diverse backgrounds will be introduced to resources and connections that will help themselves and each other survive, rise and shine. After a year that has been challenging for so many people, I applaud the Living Well 4 Life Foundation for hosting an event that captures their mission to empower, equip and encourage all women to live productive and successful lives. As Governor, I commend the Living Well 4 Life Foundation for hosting this groundbreaking event for women, and I am inspired by all of those in attendance today for their dedication to the betterment of themselves and the women of our State.

Best wishes for an enjoyable, inspirational and empowering event.

My very best,

Philip D. Murphy

Governor